
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 748 

 

05 September 2016 

 

Ms  

Email: @gmail.com 

 

Dear Ms  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Dog Breeding and Pet Shop Licenses 

 

I refer to your FOI request as above and would inform you that Derry City and 

Strabane District Council currently have no dog breeding establishments licensed. 

 

Regarding your request for information on Pet Shop Licences, this information is not 

held by Derry City and Strabane District Council and I suggest you contact: 

 

Department of Agriculture Environment & Rural Affairs (DAERA) Veterinary Office 

Dundonald House 

Upper Newtownards Road 

Ballymiscaw 

Belfast BT4 3SB 

Telephone: 0300 200 7852  Email address: dard.informationmanager@dardni.gov.uk  

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 
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98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Head of Health & Community Wellbeing 
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